
 

Building Resiliency in Rural Lane County through 
Community Organizations 

June 20, 9am-4pm, Florence Events Center 
 

Learn a new approach to emergency preparedness focused on 
problem-solving with available resources. 

 

Ana-Marie Jones, a nationally recognized preparedness trainer and consultant from Oakland, 
California, will teach a new approach and mindset to emergency preparedness and boost 
particiapants’ confidence to problem solve with available resources.  

Ana-Marie will provide tools and resources specifically created for nonprofits, faith-based 
groups, and private entities who do not have management infrastructure mandates or plans. 
Participants will learn how the formal Incident Command System (ICS) can be an easy project 
management language. Participants will leave feeling empowered to inspire and educate their 
fellow community members using a shared approach and ready to take a collective leap 
towards a resilient and prepared community. 
 
This training is provided through a collaboration between City of Florence and other local 
organizers, the United Way of Lane County, Lane County Public Health (LCPH) Preparedness 
Program, and the Lane Community Organizations Active in Disaster (COAD).  
 
Register by June 12th by contacting Jo Rodgers at LCPH at joanna.rodgers@lanecountyor.gov or 
call/text at 541-239-7282. 
  

Tickets are FREE. 
Lunch is provided; space is limited. RSVP now. 
 
Note: A limited number of honorariums are available to offset costs to nonprofit organizations, 
especially if they are sending more than one representative.  
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